
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St. John's C. of E. 
Primary School 

Weekly School News! 
 13th January 2025 
 

www.abramsaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

Be Ready  Be Respectful  Be Safe 

Dates for your diary 
 

13th January – World Faith Week 
30th January – Year 6 SATs parent meeting – 3:15pm – 4pm 
5th February - Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Workshop – 9am 

 
 

Follow us on: 
 

 

        @StJohnsAbram       St. John’s C of E Primary School, Abram 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
I would like to officially welcome everyone back and wish you a Happy New Year! We 
hope that you have had a good break and have spent time with your friends and families. 
The children have come back to school enthusiastic to continue with their learning and we 
are excited for what the term ahead holds in store.  
 
Miss Gatley 
Head of School 

 

Afterschool Clubs 
Monday – Year 5, 5/6 and 6 Football – 3:15pm-4:15pm 
Tuesday – Year 5, 5/6 and 6 Netball – 3:15pm-4:15pm 

Thursday – Sewing Club – 3:15pm – 4:00pm 

http://www.abramsaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/StJohnsAbram


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

You are the light that gives light to the world 
Matthew 5:18 

Celebrating Success 

Learning Legends 

Attendance Matters 
Your role as a parent/carer is to ensure your child attends school daily and on time. 

Those who turn up run the world! 
Attending school every day = 100% attendance = Zero learning lost 

Make every minute of learning count! 
 

Sports Star 
Congratulations to Duncan in 

Year 5 for trying hard in PE 
and always being helpful! 

 

19/12/24 
 Learning Legends 

Reception- Daria 
Year 1 - Uniquepraise 

Year 1/2 - Cory 
Year 2 - Khaenat 
Year 3 – Alice B 
Year 3/4 - Isla 
Year 4 – Ruby 
Year 5 – Libby 

Year 5/6 - Sienna 
Year 6 - Broden 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Friendship   Hope    Respect    Trust 

Learning in Action 

Year 2 
This week in year 2, we have been working hard! We have been planning a recount in writing 
remembering a personal experience. 
In reading, we have been exploring the tale of Peter Rabbit and thinking how diagrams help up 
learn. 
They made some wonderful print plates in Art and Design that they will be using to explore the 
different marks that can be made with a variety of textures. 
They have been having a lot of fun in maths identifying different coins and notes and calculating 
which ones they can use to equal different values.  

 

 

Announcements 
Parents and carers of children in Year 1 and Year 
1 children in Year 1/2 are invited to attend a 
Phonics Screening Check meeting on Wednesday 
5th February at 9am.  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Services in Church 
 

 

Weekly Events in Church 
 

1st & 3rd Sunday of each month- Holy Communion, 10am 
 

2nd & 4th Sunday of each month- Morning Prayer, 10am 
 

Each Wednesday- Morning Prayer, 9.30am 
 

 

Abram Parish Church 


